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June 2018 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
As the examination period draws to a close we would like to inform you about some information and 
key dates going forward. 
 
A-Level Results Day 
 
A-Level results will be available at 8am on Thursday 16th August 2018. If your daughter is unable 
to collect her results in person, she will need to provide a signed letter detailing who she is 
authorising to collect them on her behalf. The person collecting the results will need to provide proof 
of identity (e.g. driving licence) on results day. Alternatively, she can provide a stamped-addressed 
envelope and they will be posted to her. 
 
Further support from the Sixth Form Team to help with the university clearing process for the week 
following results day can be obtained by calling 07716 722976. 
 
Text books  
 
Your daughter may have purchased text books for her A-Level subjects in Years 12 and 13. We 
would very much appreciate any donations of these text books (for those subjects on the new A-
Level specifications). This will enable us to sell them to the new A-Level cohort, allowing them to 
access these books at a discounted price and it will also enable the school to raise funds for a school 
minibus. If you are happy to help in this way, books can be dropped off at the school office (marked 
for the attention of the Sixth Form Team) or brought in on results day. 
 
Uniform 
 
We would appreciate you donating any items of school uniform to the Parents’ Association, 
particularly skirts, jumpers, trousers and blouses.  All items should be brought to the school office. 
This provides a very useful supply of uniform for our New Intake Evening in July. 
 
Prize and Certificate Evening 
 
This will take place on Thursday 20th December 2018.  Every pupil will be invited to attend and 
receive her GCE certificates. It will be a good opportunity for everyone to celebrate their successes. 
Please ensure your address / contact details are up to date. 
 
Finally, we hope these arrangements are clear and would like to thank all parents for the support 
and encouragement you have been giving your daughter at this important time. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Mrs E James     Ms T Nickson 
          Head of School                  Headteacher 
            (Key Stage 5)          
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